
Glen Daigger welcomed into National Academy of Engineering

Glen Daigger

Glen Daigger has been elected to the
National Academy of Engineering, an
honor among the highest professional dis-
tinctions that can be accorded an engineer.

Daigger received this recognition for his
important contributions in combining the
theory and practice of wastewater-nutrient
control and for improving the practice of
environmental engineering worldwide. He

is the second CH2M HILL employee to be elected to NAE; the
first was Chairman Emeritus Jim Poirot.

In recognition of this award, Dr. Daigger, a 23-year veteran
of CH2M HILL, was quick to indicate that it really represents
the efforts of his colleagues at CH2M HILL.

"This recognition would not have been possible except for
the exceptional platform for professional growth provided by

CH2M HILL and the outstanding efforts of the many collabo-
rators I have had the pleasure to work with over the years,"
he said. "In many ways, this award represents the combined
efforts of my colleagues in the Water and EE&S Business
Groups over the years. I hope that these colleagues will
treasure this award as much as I do."

NAE membership honors those who have made "important
contributions to engineering theory and practice, including
significant contributions to the literature of engineering
theory and practice" and those who have demonstrated
accomplishment in the "pioneering of new fields of engi-
neering, making major advancements in traditional fields
of engineering, or development/implementing innovative
approaches to engineering education."

The approximately 2,300 members of NAE represent only
0.2 percent of the total number of engineers practicing in the
United States today.
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